

The Boys' Brigade Headquarters Felden Lodge, Hernel Hempstead, Hertfordshire, HP3 0BL (Tel) 01442 231 681 (Fax) 01442 235 391 (Email) enquiries@boys-brigade.org.uk

Mr G Rafferty NI Documentation Examination Companies House Second Floor The Linenhall 32 - 38 Linenhall Street Belfast BT2 8BG

26th April 2013

Dear Mr Rafferty,

BOYS' BRIGADE - THE

I give Companies House permission to administratively close the place of business registration of NF002517 "BOYS' BRIGADE - THE" as under the Companies Act 2006 (The Overseas Companies Regulations 2009) there is no continuing legal requirement for further filings on these secondary registrations.

Yours sincerely,

Steve Dickinson Company Secretary

29/04/2013 COMPANIES HOUSE